
GE Healthcare

3350 North Ridge Avenue

Arlington Heights, Illinois 60004
USA

T 847 398 8400

November 01, 2012

Mark Satorius
Director, Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001
ATTN: Document Control Desk

RE: Radioactive Materials License 12-12836-02E - Request for License Termination

Dear Mr. Satorius:

This letter is to request termination of NRC License No. 12-12836-02E. Distribution of
byproduct material to persons exempt from the requirement for a license pursuant to 10
CFR 30.18 has been discontinued.

Since the above referenced license is only for distribution to persons exempt from licensing
and we continue to be authorized for possession and use of radioactive material at our
facility under our Illinois Radioactive Material License, No. IL-01109-01, we will not undergo
decommissioning activities specified in 10 CFR 30.36(g).

No transfers of byproduct material have been made under 10 CFR 30.18 during the reporting
period January 01, 2012 through the date of this letter. This information is provided in
accordance with the material transfer reporting requirements in 10 CFR 32.20,

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact me at (847)
385-5649 (office) or via email: mark.szczesniak@ge.com.

Sincerely,

Mark Szc esniak
Manager, Environmental Health and Safety Compliance
Radiation Safety Officer

Medi-Physics, Inc.


